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August 27, 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Our School District in partnership with Opaa! Food Management is committed to serving 

quality, nutritious meals to students and staff. Like many other school districts across the state 

and the nation, Opaa! too is experiencing supply chain issues and the lack of delivery drivers. 

This will result in a reduced number of entrée choices available for breakfast and lunch until the 

supply chain issues are improved. Rest assured a free breakfast and lunch will be available to all 

students. 

 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time while our Registered Dieticians 

and Culinary Team develop menu substitutions as needed.  

 

We encourage you to visit our school website and use the link at the top right of the homepage to 

view the most up-to-date menus.  Please contact our Director of Nutrition Services with 

questions and, as always, thank you for allowing us to feed your children! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Vignery 
 

Chris Vignery, Superintendent 

North Ottawa County Schools, USD 239  

http://www.usd239.org/

